
I am testifying favor of HB 924 Sewage Treatment Plants sponsored 
by Delegate Grammer.


My name is Francis Taylor. I am President of the North Point 
Peninsula Council, a civic organization representing zip code areas 
21219 and 21052 since 1971. Our residents reside on nearly 6 miles 
of Back River shoreline. On our side and the opposite shoreline, 
businesses and residents have been adversely affected by sewerage 
discharges and pest insects. Long term oversight options of the Back 
River Waste Water Disposal operation, and others like it, have to be in 
place. This is especially necessary where continued violations are 
documented. Thank you for considering my testimony
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